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Members 

Richard Pilla, Chair 

Cliff Barnes, Vice Chair 

Christine Cochrane, Secretary  

Ron Fucile 
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Mark Trudell 

Roger Turner 
 

 
Town Hall Re-Use Committee 

Walpole Town Hall 

135 School Street 

Walpole, MA 02081 

 

http://www.walpole-ma.gov/town-hall-re-use-committee 
 

A meeting of the Walpole Town Hall Re-Use Committee was held on August 21, 2018 at 

6:30pm in Room 116 at Walpole Town Hall.  

The following members were in attendance: 

Richard Pilla, Chair (6:46pm) 

Christine Cochrane, Secretary  

Roger Turner 

Mark Trudell 

Ron Fucile 

Cliff Barnes, Vice Chair 

The following member was not present: 

Beth Pelick  

The following guests were in attendance: 

James Clerici  

Sam Obar 

 

Cliff Barnes calls the meeting to order at 6:39pm. 

 

Minutes July 31, 2018 
Mark Trudell makes a motion to accept and approve the minutes of 7/31/18. Ron Fucile seconds 

the motion. The motion is approved 5-0-0.  

 

Summary  

* Richard Pilla provides a summary of the members visit to the Natick TCAN Performance 

Center - A converted Fire House 

* At 7:42pm the Committee moves to the main meeting room to attend the Board of Selectmen 

Open Forum 

 

Adjourn 

Mark Trudell makes a motion to adjourn at 8:55pm. Mr. Barnes seconds the motion. The motion 

is approved 5-0-0. 
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